
Boil Water Notice Rescinded
May 22, ZOZO

On Mav 20. 2020, the Texas Commission on Environmental eualityrequired the south Ellis county water supply coip. p"rhc watersystem, 0 7000 43, to issue a Boil Water xoti." to-iniorm customers,individuals, or employees that due to conditions which occurredrecently in the public water system, the water from irrir public watersystem was required to be boiled prior to use for drinking water orhuman consumption purposes.

Customers off of FM 308 well with service addresses (west of I-3s) on FM308, Pluto Rd., Brandi Ln., Cowan Rd., Derrs Crriper Rd., Dale Acres Rd.,Shortv Ln., Carolv1na.,_galy"y Ra., 'ihunde. Ra-., Sevier Rd, ;; incrudingcustomers at 757 Hulf 77,777 Hwtz Z7, 564l FM 308, S53l ffr4 jOS and 1431I-35 South.

The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actionsto restore the quality of the water distributed by this puLhc watersystem used f9r $lnking water or human consumption purposes
a-nd has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results that indicatethat the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of

lf voy h_lve questions concerning this matter, you may contact
South EIIis county wsc at g72-483-6885 during regular business
hours. After hours call 46g-S7A-SBlB.

Mav 22,2020.

If a customer, individual,
executive director, please

or employee wishes to contact TCEO
call (512) 239 409t


